I hope you have been taking advantage of the resources that Colleen and I have been compiling over the last few months. If you haven't yet taken advantage of any of them I would strongly encourage you to do so.

In partnership with the Arizona Commerce Authority, Small Business Development Center and others you have the opportunity to register for zoom meetings and webinars on a wide variety of topics that include things like "Converting Offline Business to Thrive Online", SBA's Loan Clinic, "Enriching Your Customer & Employee Relationships" and more.

You can also connect with your fellow Chamber members this month through our virtual Membership 101 class, our virtual Mixer featuring the Kiwanis Marketplace as our host and the Zoom breakfast meeting hosted by Summit Aesthetics.

You can find out how to register for any of these events by looking at the event calendar on the Chamber website.

I also encourage you to remember to visit the resource section on the front of our website. The resource page is full of helpful links and information for business owners, residents, employees, etc. We continue to update it on a regular basis.

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Patty Villeneuve President/CEO